
 

Priority Charter Schools 
275 FM 2483 

Belton, Texas 76513 
254-206-2013 

 
09/01/2022 

 

RE: Public Notice for ESSER Ill Federal Grant Funding {American Rescue Plan Act of 2021)  

 

Priority Charter Schools is making a public notice as we receive the American Rescue Plan, 

ESSER II & III Federal Grant funds. This grant provides funding to the district in two categories: 

1) address the student learning loss due to COVID-19; and 2) address the safe re-opening of our 

school district. The grant also funds retaining employees, operational needs of the school 

district due to COVID-19 costs, and teacher support.  

General Specifics on the grant are as follows: 

 Time Frame for the grant: Pre-award costs could be recoded from March 13, 2020 and 

allowed to spend funds until September 30, 2023. The Tidings Act allows the funds to be 

available until September 30, 2024. 

 Priority Charter Schools is required to follow all federal, state, and local regulations and 

requirements for federal grant administration and fiscal spending of funds. 

 Priority Charter Schools entitlement for the grant are as follows: 

o ESSER II  : $540,619 

o ESSER III : $1,214,547  

For more information or comment please contact the district ESSER Ill contact: 

District Contact Name: Robin Osburn  

Phone Number: 254-206-2013 ext. 104  

Email: rosburn@prioritycharterschools.org 

As a Priority Charter Schools stakeholder, I encourage you to complete the short survey below 

titled, "ESSER Grant Public Survey" and includes a comment section for you to add your 

personal input.    

Sincerely, 

 

 

Scott Moger, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 

Priority Charter Schools 

mailto:rosburn@prioritycharterschools.org

